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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

Our ​Catholic Schools week commences on Sunday. Catholic Schools Week (CSW) is an annual              
event and involves the communities of all 590 Catholic primary and secondary schools across              
NSW and the ACT. First and foremost, Catholic Schools Week is about celebration. The main aim                
of CSW is to raise awareness and celebrate the strength and distinctiveness of Catholic schools               
across the State. CSW provides an opportunity for our Catholic school to showcase what is done                
every day at HTG and invite the community in to experience teaching and learning at its best.                 
Come along and join in the fun of learning next week. (see the insert included outlining what will                  
be on show at HTG). CSW has been advertised in our parish bulletin, so if you know anyone who                   
is interested in finding out more about our school please invite them to come along on Wednesday                 
morning from 9-10.30am. 
 
Thank you to those parents who were able to attend our parent teacher afternoon. If you ever                 
require a conversation with your child’s teacher please phone the office for an appointment. We               
are here to serve you and your child. 
 
Enrolments are now open in all our Primary and Catholic High Schools. Parents of year 6 children                 
please collect an enrolment package from Delany College asap as places will fill up very quickly                
and we don’t want any of our children missing out on transitioning to our neighbour school. Delany                 
College and HTG have a very close relationship. The learning that takes place in HTG will be                 
extended and complemented by attending Delany College. 
 
Looking forward to celebrating with you next week.  
Holy Trinity Primary​ school is a ​GREAT ​school that is proud to be a ​CATHOLIC school​ for all. 
 

I wonder what the surprise event will be on Tuesday?  
 

           ​Will it be a clown?  
      Will it be a zoo?  

      Will it be a disco?  
    Will it be circus?  

         Will it be a free iceblock?  
 

        I wonder what it will be.  
 

          What do you Think? 
 

Have a wonderful weekend 
God bless you all, 
 
Love Serve Hope 

 
Helen Boyer​,​Principal 
 

Thank You for Cans Recycling Helper 
Thank you to Ms Hatherley (Sebastian & Tanika Roughley) who has volunteered to do the               
recycling this term. ​ ​Thank you to Mrs Bausse (William & Lukas) for the offer of support also. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS FOR 2019 
  

Our enrolments period is now open for Kindergarten 2019. 
If you have a child who will turn 5 by 31​st July ​2019 they can enrol for school                  
next year. 
  
Please collect an enrolment package from the school office and return the            
completed forms with all the required documentation before 30​th​ June 2018. 
  
EASTER RAFFLE 

It is time to prepare again for our Easter Raffle.  
 

Please donate Easter eggs and or baskets for prizes. If everyone           
donates a little we will end up with lots of prizes so that we can make up 
baskets to be raffled on ​Wednesday 28​th​ March.  
 
The more donations the more prizes we will have. 
  

Tickets were sent home this week to each family. Please remember to            
sell tickets to family and friends, at no time are our students required to              
go door to door selling tickets. 
  

Tickets will also be on sale each morning in the playground from next week. Volunteers needed to                 
do this, please contact the office. 
 



       Please Note: New Mass Times 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent Representative Council 
 

If you are  interested in attending the Parramatta  
Parent Representative Council meeting, please let 
Mrs Boyer know.  We are still looking for a parent to 
be our representative.  If you are interested in this 
exciting position please let Mrs Boyer know asap. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



OLMC Parramatta Open Day 
 

Our Lady of Mercy College Parramatta 
warmly invites you to attend our ​Open 
Day on Sunday March 11. 
 

Tour the College and discover how a Mercy 
Education empowers girls to expand beyond what 
they know they can be. 
  

Visit​ ​www.olmc.nsw.edu.au​ or phone 9683 3300 to 
reserve your place or obtain further information. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Learning Day at Delany 
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